
 

 

 

 

 

 

                           20 April 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following for your attention: 

 

1. Virtual Meeting 
 

Reminder of the Capacity Building Parents Meeting: 

Gr R - 3: Wed 21 April at 19:00 

Gr 4 - 7: Thurs 22 April at 19:00 
 

2. Term 1 Reports 

According to Circular E7 of 2021 there is a delay in the release of the SA-SAMS Version 

21.1.0 for reporting of learner performance, hence we are unable to give out report cards 

this term. Term 1 report cards will be issued to learners early in Term 2. The DBE and 

Roodebeeck apologize for this delay.  
 

3. Fundraising Project 

The raffle lists are being issued to learners. Please assist!! There are wonderful prizes to 

be won and lots of incentives for our learners! We know we can rely on your support! 
 

4. School Holiday 

The school closes for the holiday: 

Red Group - Thur, 22 April at 12:00 

Yellow Group - Fri, 23 April at 12:00 

 

The school reopens on the 3rd of May with the Red group and on the 4th of May for the 

yellow group.  

 

Thank you to all parents for their support and cooperation this term. I am also grateful and 

very appreciative of our staff .... always going the extra mile .... a big hug to all our learners 

for trying their best and soldiering on in these trying times.  

 

The holiday is only a week - so do rest, recharge, and please keep safe!! 

 

Warm Regards,  

 

_____________________________  

MRS M. VISSER       

PRINCIPAL 


